The Armenia Vanadzor subcommittee met on Thursday, Feb 9, 2023 at the Hindoyan residence.  
The subcommittee reviewed past events and projects and brainstormed for the current year. Among the ideas discussed were educational and cultural exchanges, fundraising opportunities and community involvement. Recruiting efforts will begin, to revitalize the subcommittee and bring more projects to fruition. 


A request for past donors’ list, past exchange student information and other archived material has been made from the PSCC executive board. 

 The subcommittee’s banner was updated and unveiled at the meeting. The Vanadzor city coat of arms was incorporated into the PSCC Armenia existing banner. 
The committee looks forward to working with the new mayor of Vanadzor, Mr. Arkady Peleshyan and his deputy Lilya Davtyan, who had recently prepared and sent Christmas and New Year Greetings, expressing the best wishes of their community, through the SCI international platform. 
Dates for upcoming subcommittee meetings are as follows: Mondays- March 6, April 10, May 10, June 5, July 10, August 7, September 11, October 9, November 6, December 11                 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nova Hindoyan, Vanadzor Chair

